
Public Hearing                                                                                                                       June 23, 2015 
 

At 7:00 p.m. Supervisor Carges called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 
18 State Street, Brockport, New York on Tuesday, June 23, 2015.  The purpose of the public 
hearing was to review the application from Iroquois Rock Products, Inc. to renew their 
Excavation Permit in the Town of Sweden. 

 
Town Board Members present were Supervisor Robert Carges, Councilperson Rebecca 

Donohue, Councilperson Robert Muesebeck and Councilperson Donald Roberts, Jr.  
Councilperson Danielle Windus-Cook was absent.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa 
Strabel, Superintendent of Highways Brian Ingraham, Town Attorney Jim Bell and Town Clerk 
Karen Sweeting. 

 
Visitors present were Deputy Village Mayor Bill Andrews, Annie Crane, Jack Merritt, 

Joan Hamlin, Brockport Ambulance Chief Cody Dean with ambulance members Colin Arthur, 
Penny Norton and Susan Dann, John Swierkos representing Iroquois Rock Products, Pete 
Sharpe, Steven Hall and Seymour Library Director Carl Gouveia. 
 

Supervisor Carges asked Town Clerk Karen Sweeting to read the legal notice published 
in the Town newspaper.  Notice was read. 

 
Mr. Carges introduced John Swierkos from Iroquois Rock Products, Inc.  Mr. Swierkos 

stated they are continuing with the same processes they have done in the past – commercial 
asphalt, stone, etc.  The key contact for the site in Sweden is Kris Pangrazio.  Mr. Swierkos has 
met with Mr. Pangrazio to check setbacks close to the Colby Street properties.  The reclamation 
program is in good standing and they are DEC compliant.  Iroquois Rock has four business units 
under their umbrella.  Mr. Swierkos extended an open invitation for anyone to tour the site. 

 
No other comments. 

 
 Supervisor Carges closed the public hearing at 7:12 p.m. 
 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
       Karen M. Sweeting 
       Town Clerk 
 


